
2009 Harvard Fellowship Program Announced 

Emmitsburg, MD - Application procedures have been announced for the 2009 Harvard program 
for Senior Executives in State and Local Government. The program is once again sponsored 
through a partnership between the International Association of Fire Chiefs (IAFC), the 
International Fire Service Training Association/Fire Protection Publications (IFSTA/FPP), the 
National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) and the Department of Homeland Security - United 
States Fire Administration (USFA). Each organization will fund the tuition costs of two 
individuals for a total of eight fellowships. 

For more information: http://www.usfa.dhs.gov/media/press/2008releases/102808.shtm 
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